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As PSC season begins to wind down, I am reminded of 
the feelings that go along with moving to a new duty 
station, adjusting to new neighbors, taking on a new 
role, and trying to find a sense of connection and 
community. The unique challenges and sacrifices of 
military families inspires us to continually improve our 
service delivery at Hunt Military Communities. During 

September we will have several community-wide focuses. 
September is Suicide Prevention Month. This month we will be 
hosting several speakers and sharing important educational 
materials on this most important topic. On average, 22 active or 
retired service members take their own lives each day, and 
unfortunately I know this pain too well having lost several of my 
Marines to suicide. We can help those in need by learning the 
warning signs and the appropriate resources available to help 
service members in need. Please look at the schedule of events you 
can attend and help us make mental health a priority for our 
military families. The other notable event is the anniversary of 
9/11. In memory of those who lost their lives and those whose lives 
are forever changed, we will be hosting Never Forget Walks in each 
of our communities. Additionally, we will have an opportunity for 
children to write a 100-word essay on “What It Means To Be A 
Patriot,” to help them grasp the selfless commitment of their family 
service member. More information to follow on both of these 
important events. We look forward to your participation. Thank you 
for allowing us the opportunity to serve you.   

 

 

 Brian Stann CEO Hunt Military Communities  
 
 

CELEBRATE BACK TO SCHOOL! 

Our President’s Message 

Sept 
2021 

Contact Information Office 

17300 E Keystone Blvd | Aurora, CO | 80017 

Phone: 303.340.2066 • buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com   

A message from the Community Director  

Greetings! The COVID-19 situation in Denver and surrounding areas continues to evolve. We are 
adapting while also continuing to meet all of your service needs.  As of Aug 30th there will be operational 
changes to the Buckley Family Housing office. 

As part of Hunt’s commitment to providing great customer service we want to promote the healthiest 
environment possible for both our team members and our families. Our office staff has moved to a 
rotating and modified remote schedule. Our main office hours and front access door remain open, 
however, we highly encourage residents who need assistance from our office to please contact us via 
phone or email to make an appointment. This will allow us to limit the amount of traffic in the office at 
any one time. If you do come to the office you will see most of our doors closed as only certain people 
will be assigned to work with walk in traffic each day.  

Our maintenance staff will continue to respond to all resident work orders at this time. When they 
contact you our technicians will be asking the 4 questions that has been our policy for the past year. If 
you are able to answer “no” to all the questions the technician will come to your home and perform the 
necessary repairs. While the technician is in your home we ask that all residents wear a mask or be 
outside of the area that the technician is completing work in. Our technicians will continue to wear 
PPE and will sanitize the work area before and after repairs are made.  

In addition, here are a couple of reminders:  

Work orders should be submitted via the Resident Portal, by email to our office or by phone only. If you 
are experiencing a fever, coughing, shortness of breath or other flu or cold related symptoms, we will 
only perform work in your home if it is an emergency. Examples of emergency work orders are as 
follows: 

No heat or AC 
Smell of gas in or around the home 
Drain or sewer back-up and/or toilet overflow continuing to run out of toilet 
Toilet back-up or stoppage  
Property damage 
Fire or wind damage 
Flood or water leak 
 

The wellbeing of our residents has always been of utmost importance to Hunt and we’re as committed as 
ever to providing you with the highest quality of service. We will continue to keep you informed about 
our efforts to prevent the spread of coronavirus and measures to promote the healthiest environments 
possible. If our office can be of any assistance, please contact us at 303.340.2066 or at 
buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com or feel free to reach out to me directly. 

Thank you and stay healthy!  

Amanda Richmond — Community Director  

  

HuntMilitaryCommunities.com 

mailto:buckleyleasing@huntcompanies.com


 

www.buckleyfamilyhousing.com 

 Community reminders  

 Slow down!!! Please advise that the 
speed limit throughout the housing 
community is 15mph. In order to ensure 
everyone’s safety its all our duty to 
maintain the speed limit. Watch out for 
the kiddos now that school is back!  

 Got junk? We do have a large roll off dumpster 
located in the parking lot near the Community Office. 
We ask that any items that you wish to drop off be 
placed inside the roll off. Large items to get rid of? 
We advise contacting places like Got Junk or 
Goodwill!  

 Pet policy—leashes! We would like to 
remind all residents that any dogs that are 
outside must be on a leash (unless they are within a 

fenced in yard). We would also like to 
remind residents to please help keep 
our community clean and safe by 
picking up after your pet!  

 

 

Insights & Events  Terra Care mow schedule  
Tuesdays -  Keystone  

Wednesdays– Winter Park & Monarch Street & 
Way 

Thursdays - Powderhorn & Monarch Court  

Please ensure all items are removed from your 
backyard to allow mowing. **Mow crews will not mow 

fenced in backyards.** 

Events/Contests 
9/11: NEVER FORGET WALK  

Participants will gather at 8:30 am outside 
the Community Center, conduct a moment of 
silence at 8:45, followed by a mile walk 
throughout the base. Join us as we honor 
those who lost their lives on 9/11.  

“What does it mean to be a Patriot” video or essay 
contest. Winners will be announced on September 10th.  

9/24 : Suicide Awareness Month  

September is National Suicide Awareness month and to 
focus on this important subject, we have planned a 
webinar on September 24 from 3-4 pm EDT. The webinar 
is open not only to residents but to anyone who wishes 
to listen in. We will feature four speakers and 
then open the webinar to questions.  

9/27: Helping Hands Food Drive  

Hunt Helping Hands Day will be another food drive. Food 
insecurity is a growing concern for many of our military 
families. We hope to launch the food drive from 
September 27th – October 4th. We will once again ask 
residents to donate non-perishable food or baby items.  

 
**Look for these details and more on our social media 
and your email! We will be sending more details and 
flyers regarding these events! If you do not receive our 
emails please contact us!!** 

Back to School! 

 Maintenance Corner: 

Garbage disposal MYTH 

Got a stinky disposal?? Thinking 
about putting lemons down the 
drain to get the stink out? MYTH! 
Putting lemons down the 
disposal does not make the smell 
go away. Need some disposal 
cleaner? We got you covered! 
Call our maintenance line and we will be happy 
to assist you.  

 

 

We want to wish all of our school age kids a 

happy school year!! Have any first day of 

school pics? Share them on our Facebook 

page! And don’t forget about Cookie Wednes-

day! Come by after school for a yummy treat!  

 

http://www.airforceacademyhousing.com

